
 

 
 

TO: Mayor and City Council 
 

FROM: Keith Mars, Assistant Director 
Development Services Department 

 
DATE: July 3, 2024 

 
SUBJECT: Withdrawal of Land Development Standards Interlocal Agreement 

with Round Rock Independent School District  
 
 

Staff requests the withdrawal of the above-referenced item to consider an ordinance 
approving a Land Development Standards Interlocal Agreement with Round Rock 
Independent School District (ISD) scheduled for Council consideration on July 18, 
2024. The public hearing was set on May 30, 2024, however the ISD has not indicated 
a desire to renew the agreement. 

 
If you need additional information, please contact me at (512) 466-4598. 

 


